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Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Elisa
Dear Mr Coltrini,
I am outraged by the new CMP proposals and | strongly object to them

The N02 levels in Swiss Cottage Open Space are more than 60 per cent higher than EU limit, and will
create huge health problems to people.

The increased pollution from 25 construction lorries for 2 years through Swiss Cottage Open Space is
really unacceptable and will negatively affect the health of all people using it, especially the children,
also considering that the original plan was to have 7 smaller lorries. The argument that the the
overall number of lorries was always 50 is wrong because the majority were for the pit lane only
which has no direct access into the site.

There will be increased noise and pollution which will badly affect the residents of the square and
the care home Mora Burnet House.

There will be a huge increase in construction lorries along the A41 and the gyratory. This new CMP
should not be considered or approved until Transport for London have done their "safety audit and
Traffic Management A

Hope you will take my email into account and stop polluting our areas and harming people.
Elisa Battaglia Trovato



